
 

 

 

 

                                         

Fulbright Scholar Program Workshop 
 

 
Discover how you can make an impact abroad 

 

University of Maryland School of Social Work 
525 West Redwood Street, Baltimore MD 21201 
March 9, 2020, 12:30 PM – 2:00 PM, Room 4E08 

 
A Fulbright Team Member at the Institute of International Education will offer a workshop on the 
Fulbright Scholar Program for administrators, faculty members, and professionals.  

 

Topics covered in the workshop include: 
 Opportunities for teaching, research, and flexible initiatives in more than 140 countries 

 Tips on how to craft a competitive application, including how to make contacts abroad and 

choosing the right country and award for you 

 Ways to increase your campus’s international profile by hosting a Fulbright Visiting Scholar 

through the Outreach Lecturing Fund and Scholar-in-Residence Program 

 
Interested faculty and administrators are encouraged to attend this FREE workshop.  
 
To reserve a seat please contact tbrown@ssw.umaryland.edu  Space is limited; please RSVP by 
March 7, 2020. To stay updated on the Fulbright Program, sign up for My Fulbright. 
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